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Welcome to the February issue of 
the Housatonic Camera Club 
Newsletter.  The following is 
included in this month's issue: 

 

0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔȭÓ -ÅÓÓÁÇÅ   1 

February Meeting                      2 

Upcoming Events                      2 

Lakeville Journal Review ï Sharon         3 

Announcements                             4,14 

Assigned Topic                5-6 

Snow Statues in Central Park       7 

Lakeville Journal Review _ Noble         8-9 

NECCC Pictorial Submissions         10 

Republican American Review - Noble    11 

NECCC Nature Submissions        12  

PSA Project Image Submissions     13 

Club Schedule                                    14 

Enrollment Form                              15 

 

   

 
 

Presidentõs Message   by Dawn Dingee 

        Jeff Breitman  

     

 

We have two salon shows running at once!  Thank you to Ann, Bill, Lazlo and 

Jeff for coordinating these shows. 
 
On Saturday, January 14th, we had our opening at The Sharon Historical Society 
that featured photos from 8 HCC members.  The Lakeville Journal did a nice 
review in their January 19th edition. See page 3.  The show runs through March 
3rd ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅÎȭÔ ÈÁÄ Á ÃÈÁÎÃÅ ÔÏ ÓÔÏÐ ÂÙ ÙÅÔȢ 
 
The Noble Horizons show opening was January 20, 2017.  The pictures looked 
wonderful!  A wide variety of subjects and a lot of new work.  The photos from 
the show are available to view in our club website gallery (page8).  If you 
ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÈÏ× ÁÎÄ ÈÁÖÅÎȭÔ ÓÅÎÔ ÏÕÒ ÐÈÏÔÏÓ ÔÏ ,ÁÚÌÏȟ ÉÔȭÓ ÎÏÔ ÔÏÏ ÌÁÔÅȢ    
Thank you for all who attended the openings.  Also thank you to all the 
photographers who participated.  Overall, a great success!  See the reviews on 
pages 8,9 and 11 for details. 
 

©Brian Wilcox 

mailto:d1295@aol.com
http://www.housatoniccameraclub.com/
http://www.housatoniccameraclub.com/
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Noble Horizons Salon Show ɀ January ɀ February 2017 
Our annual Noble Horizons Salon Show will run through February 21, 2017.   For those participating in the show, the 

photos in this show will move to Souterrain Gallery at The Wish House in West Cornwall where our show will open on 
June 10 for 4 - 6 weeks. 

Sharon Historical Society ɀ January ɀ March 2017 
Our salon show at the Gallery @the SHS of the Sharon Historical Society & Museum will run through March 3, 2017 

located at 18 Main Street, Route 41, Sharon, CT.  There are 8 participating HCC members in this show.  Please stop by if 
you can and invite your family and friends. 

North Elm Gallery ɀ March 2017 
This year we will have a show at the North Elm Gallery in Millerton, NY.  Opening reception will be March 4th 5:00 ς 

8:00pm. The show will run 4 to 6 weeks.   We are asking that you do not include photos that have been shown at the 
Noble Horizons 2016 and 2017 shows or the Sharon Historical Society 2017 show.  This will ensure our work is fresh and 
new to the public who may visit each of these shows.  The firm deadline for all entries is February 14 ï please submit 
titles together with the size and prices for prints to Bill or Ann by that time. Drop off will be from late Sunday February 
26 through Wednesday March 1. Hanging will take place March 2 ς need volunteers! 
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To all Club Members  

For future editions of the newsletter, consider submitting: 

¶ Your favorite place to photograph 

¶ The story behind the picture 

¶ Places to Photograph 

¶ Share photo printing tips 

¶ Share photography tips 

¶ Your photo blog or website URL 

 
 

HOUSATONIC CAMERA CLUB REPRESENTATIVES for 
2016/2017 season 

Co-Presidents   Dawn Dingee 
    Jeff Breitman 
       housatonic_camera_club@yahoo.com 

Vice President   Birgitt Pajarola 
       birgitt923@yahoo.com 

Treasurer   Judy Becker 
Membership/Dues  Judy Becker 
       judybecker40@att.net 

Publicity   Jeff Breitman 
Special Events Coordinator  Jeff Breitman 
Program Director  Jeff Breitman 
       sylvan4570@comcast.net 

Webmaster   Lazlo Gyorsok 
       lazlo1@optonline.net 

Newsletter   Dawn Dingee 
       d1295@aol.com 
Secretary   Denise Rueger 
       rrueger2@roadrunner.com 

Competitions   Bert Schmitz 
       bschmitz@att.net 

Salon Committee  Ann Wilkinson 
       stonefoxphoto@aol.com 
    Bill DeVoti 
       abundancehill@verizon.net 

Hospitality   Jane Rossman 
        jrossman222@gmail.com 
    Birgitt Pajarola 
        birgitt923@yahoo.com 

Projector Coordinator  Brian Wilcox 
        ctphoto@comcast.net 

Liaison Representatives                 PSA - Jane Rossman      
         jrossman222@gmail.com 

NECCC - Bert Schmitz 
         bschmitz@att.net 
 

            

Assigned Topic for March         
ABC Project ð Letter òCó 

 

 

 

 
www.psa-photo.org 

 
www.neccc.org 

Club flickr site: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/124371381@N07/ 

Photos submitted to the club flickr site appear on the 
Housatonic Camera Club website on the HOME page.   

 

 

 Our new business cards are in ! Thank you Jeff.

 

 
                

mailto:judybecker40@att.net
mailto:sylvan4570@comcast.net
mailto:lazlo1@optonline.net
mailto:bschmitz@att.net
mailto:stonefoxphoto@aol.com
mailto:abundancehill@verizon.net
mailto:bschmitz@att.net


HOUSATONIC CAMERA CLUB  | Issue 2016/2017-6.0  5 

  

 

 

   

                          

 Each month we feature a topic of the months in the newsletter.   Members are encouraged to submit 2-3 photos to select 
from.  Members are encoÕÒÁÇÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÔÏÐÉÃȢ  4ÈÉÓ ÍÏÎÔÈȭÓ ÔÏÐÉÃ ÉÓ Ȱ&ÏÒÇÏÔÔÅÎ /ÂÊÅÃÔÓȱȢ   

   
The Old Truck     ©Dawn Dingee               ©John Landon 

   
Forgotten Farm    ©Judith Gott              Iron Ore Making    ©Judith Gott 

There are two ways you can tackle this project.  You can photograph something that starts with the letter ȰCȱ. 

Another option is to photograph something that looks like the letter ȰCȱ. Email photos to d1295@aol.com. 


